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The first time I heard about the possibility to take part in an Erasmus programme during my 
last year of studies doing internships was maybe about two years ago. A friend of mine who 
was in his last year told me about the opportunity and highly recommended it.  

 
Because it was the second programme, I took part in, I knew it would be a lot of paperwork to 
do.  

 
Unfortunately, it was quite difficult as well to get the signed confirmations from the receiving 
institution because no one there knew the documents I was asking to be signed. I needed to 
write a lot of e-Mails and do many phone calls to get the necessary documents signed by time.  
Also, with the Learning Agreement which came afterwards I had difficulties with the receiving 
institution due to a lack of English and communication problems. I wondered if I was the first 
person applying for an Erasmus programme there or if the documents were different from 
sending institution to another. 
All in all, I was a bit stressed with this topic but in the end and because of the kind people of 
Erasmus at my sending institution my documents were accepted.  
Due to the Corona pandemic there came some more problems because of the worldwide 
cancellation of all Erasmus programmes. This was really bad for the moment but again due to 
our competent employees at the Erasmus office of my sending institution, who tried their best 
to find a possibility for us to do it as planned, it was possible nevertheless in the end.  

 
The travelling was quite easy for me because I was in Germany at home before due to the 
Corona pandemic. So, I planned my internships nearby because I couldn’t do any special plans 
due to the instable pandemic situation. 

 
Accommodation was easy because I lived at home and didn’t have to think about other 
options and plan B if something had to be cancelled because of Corona.  

 
Düsseldorf’s connection possibilities lack a little bit because with public means of transport I 
had some problems with strike 4x/month. Nevertheless, the city is lovely and has great 
opportunities to stroll outside due to its location next to the river Rhine. Unfortunately, I could 
not enjoy every entertainment opportunity because of the lockdown situation. 

 
The costs of living were different from what we had the past 5 years in Hungary for sure and 
my monthly expenditure was higher than before. 

 
It was really easy to get in touch with other students at the receiving institution also without 
any Erasmus programs or meetings. 



 
The receiving institution where I spent my internships was great. It was a well-structured 
hospital with many different clinics. This gave me the possibility to see many different things 
within my rotations and gain a lot of impression and experience.  
The traineeship itself was different from part to part due to the teams and the work to do for 
me and due to the student status, which was different from the students studying in Germany. 
The health centre where I spent the last 2 weeks was really impressive. It had a great location 
in the centre of Düsseldorf and was well presented and lovely furnished. Also, it was well 
structured, and I could help a lot even if it was only two weeks. 

 
The best thing during my Erasmus mobility was to be in my home city with all my friends at 
home and my family nearby. This was a nice contrast to the stressful daily program I had with 
doing the internship, writing the thesis and doing my exams. I wish I could have experienced 
more 'pre-Christmas-time’ finally after these years in Hungary but that was not possible 
because of the difficult pandemic situation. 

 
I would definitely recommend the Erasmus program to other people because it is a great 
opportunity to expand one’s horizon and being supported by doing it. It is a chance to gain a 
lot of experience which is totally enriching. 

 
Thank you all for making it possible especially in this difficult pandemic situation! 

 

 

  
 


